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11.09.2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

Thank you for all your support with all our systems to ensure we keep everyone safe.  I appreciate how challenging things are currently, however together we will get through this.

As from Monday 14th September we are requesting that all parents/carers wear a face mask when entering the school grounds.  Staff in school will also start to wear facemasks when they are not teaching or in the classroom with the children.

In light of the current pandemic regarding Covid-19 and constant changes in Government advice we have decided that this is the best way of ensuring our school community stays as safe as we can make it.

In line with our risk assessment policy can you please can you also ensure that only one parent/carer drops off or collects your child.

I thank you for your continued support in following our staggered drop off and collection times and using our one way system.

Kind regards
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